
      19 August 2024 

“Producing the Finest Military Leaders Since 1949” 

Greetings, Fellow SCSU ROTC Bulldogs and Friends! 

On behalf of the SCSU Military Alumni Chapter (SCSUMAC) President, COL(Ret) Lentfort 
Mitchell, I extend to you an invitation to join us for a Membership Drive and Pre-Game Social 
on Saturday, September 28, 2024, 10:00am – 1:00pm. We will be located near the basketball 
court on Mitchell Field (adjacent to Mitchell Hall).  

Our membership is at an all-time low and is at risk of negatively impacting the Military Alumni 
Chapter (MAC) operations. Operation M.A.C. (Membership Action Commitment) is in full 
effect, and we need H.E.L.P.  (All Hands (everyone’s participation) to Engage (reach out within 
your bulldog network to fellow bulldogs who either attended and/or commissioned at SCSU 
ROTC) Loyal sons and daughters who will make a Promise to assist in keeping the SCSUMAC 
and ROTC Program alive and viable). 

We understand our lives have taken us in different directions. However, once a Bulldog, always a 
Bulldog! Whether you enrolled, attended, participated, commissioned, graduated, you carried the 
TORCH, and we need your H.E.L.P. to keep the TORCH burning. It is never too late to reclaim 
your membership or join as a new member. To date, there are 292 SCSUMAC members, of 
which 167 are inactive/non-financial. Our goal is to reclaim inactive members and gain new 
active memberships, and participation from all SCSUMAC members.   

Please accept this invitation and take the next step to support Operation M.A.C. You can reclaim 
your membership/join as a new member now by completing the membership application via the 
SCSUMAC website located at www.scsumilitaryalumni.com. 

Thanks for your consideration and time. We look forward to seeing you! 

With Bulldog Tenacity,  

LTC(Ret) Teresa L. Starks-Legree 
Membership Committee Chair, SCSUMAC 

http://www.scsumilitaryalumni.com/

